

Dear Parents and Coaches:

Thank you for choosing to participate in the 29th Annual Beat the Heat tournament. We have split the tournament into a girls weekend and a boys weekend this year due to the growth of the tournament. We have a tremendous turnout again this year.

Our complex is currently undergoing some much-needed renovations with new concessions and restrooms going in on the NW and SW side of the complex. We have lost some parking, facilities, and access points to the fields. To help with traffic, parking, etc. please follow these guidelines:

- 1. For games on Fields 7, 8, 9, and 10 please park in the East Parking lot.
- 2. For games on Fields 1,3,4,5, 6, please park in the NW parking lot. Access to those fields will be at the NE corner of the parking lot by field 1.
- 3. For Games on Field 11, 12, 13, 14 Park on the west side of the complex by field 14 and 15.
- 4. For Games on field 15-18 park on the west side by fields 15-18.
- 5. Please consider carpooling players to the games whenever possible.
- 6. Absolutely **NO PARKING** in the parking lots of businesses at the East side of the complex.



We have portable concessions across the complex and one restroom facility on the east side of the complex. We have placed Porta Potties at 3 locations on the west side by field 1, 14, and field 16 so plan accordingly. For the safety of everyone, please stay out of the construction areas. Medics will be located west of field 5. Be sure to stay hydrated this weekend.

We wish all the teams the best of luck this weekend and look forward to seeing everyone again this year.

The Edmond Soccer Club.